
 

January 6, 2025 
 

 

The Honorable City Council 

City of Detroit  

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 

Detroit, MI 48226 
 

 

Re: Appointment of Alexa Bush as Planning Director 
 

 

Dear Honorable City Council Members:  

 

I am pleased to inform you that I have appointed Alexa Bush as Planning Director for the City of Detroit, 

subject to the approval of City Council. Under Article 4 Section 4-111 of the City Charter, if City Council does 

not disapprove the appointment within 30 days of filing, the appointment is confirmed.  

 

I hope you will join me in congratulating the Planning Director on her appointment. 

 

Regards, 

 
Michael E. Duggan 

Mayor 

City of Detroit 

 


